From: McWilliams, Matthew

To: All Faculty, Staff & Contract Employees
Subject: Covid-19 testing partnership
Date: Monday, February 7, 2022 11:48:18 AM

Campus community,

I’'m happy to share with you details of a partnership that will benefit both our university and the
community at large by providing no-out-of-pocket cost Covid-19 testing just steps from main campus
at Midtown Landings.

| just shared the announcement below with our local community, and we are looking forward to the
Curative testing site’s opening this Thursday.

Please remember that if you receive a test at the new site and the results are positive for Covid-19,
call the University Health Center at 434-395-2102 for further instructions about isolating procedures
and excused absences.

Thanks,

Matthew McWilliams
Assistant Vice President for Communications
Longwood University
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Longwood Partners with Covid-19 Testing Company for Community Tests

FARMVILLE-Longwood University has partnered with Curative, a medical testing company, to
provide Covid-19 tests to the campus, Farmville and Southside communities with no out-of-pocket
costs, the university announced Monday.

The test site will be at 121 Midtown Ave. in Farmville (near Subway and University Health Center)
and will open to members of the campus community as well as anyone from the general public on
weekdays starting Thursday, Feb. 10. There is no appointment needed—walk-ins are encouraged.

The testing location will be open from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. on weekdays.

Administered tests will be PCR Covid-19 tests, and no insurance is necessary to receive a test. Tests
can be sought for any reason and no symptoms are needed to get a test. Community members are
encouraged to use the testing location.

“We are happy to facilitate this partnership to provide Covid-19 tests to the community with no out-
of-pocket costs,” said Matthew McWilliams, assistant vice president for communications at
Longwood. “It has been difficult at times to find tests across the country and in our community.. By
working with Curative, we will solve that problem and help keep the community safer as we deal
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with this pandemic.”

Patients do not receive bills for tests given at the Curative site. Testing costs are covered by
insurance or, for anyone without insurance, by other programs. A patient may receive an
“Explanation of Benefits” letter from their insurance company, but these are not bills.

“Curative is proud to be partnering with Longwood University and be a crucial resource for the
community during this pandemic,” said Fred Turner, CEO and co-founder of Curative. “Curative’s
goal is to make testing more accessible with our easy testing kiosk. We offer a simple testing option
with results delivered directly and at no out-of-pocket cost to patients.”

"Consistent and convenient access to testing has been a big challenge, and creative ideas and
partnerships are critically important in helping our community stay ahead of Covid-19 going
forward," said Dr. Maria Almond, director of the Piedmont Health District of the Virginia Department
of the Health. "This partnership will also be a tremendous help to our exhausted local health care
providers, who have so much else on their plates beyond Covid testing. We appreciate Longwood
and Curative working together to make this resource available to the public."



